
 

 

   

 

SSD 7720 Part 2 
Parcel 26562 
DTQ:DQ 

 
11 May 2018 
 
 

Mr Joel Herbert 
Regional Assessments 
Planning Services 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001   
 
 
 
Dear Mr Herbert 

 
RE:  Dubbo Base Hospital Redevelopment Stage 4 (SSD 7720) 
Property:  Lot 101 DP 1233482, 170 Myall Street Dubbo 
 
I refer to the State Significant Development Modification SSD 16_7720 – Dubbo Base Hospital 
Redevelopment Stage 3/4 and to the Department’s most recent email dated 9 May 2018, 
regarding proposed modifications. 
 
Council raises no objection to the proposed modifications, noting that the proposal does not 
alter the number of beds associated with the overall development, as per Council’s previous 
correspondence dated 10 November 2017 and the consent approved 12 December 2017. 
  
Council’s thanks you for the opportunity to make comment on this important development for 
the City of Dubbo. If you wish to clarify or discuss any content herein, please do not hesitate to 
contact Council’s Statutory Planning Services Team Leader, Darryll Quigley, on 6801 4000. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Melissa Watkins 
Director Planning and Environment 
 

 


